
Hello, Derby Residents, 

Here is your winter storm update for 01-19-2025.  

1. A reminder that the City’s winter parking ban is in effect, 
especially during the upcoming storm. Parking is allowed on 
the odd numbered side of the street for January. The details 
can be found at www.derbyct.gov and look at the banner at the 
top of the page. 
 

2. During the winter storm on Sunday January 19, 2025, and 
Monday January 20, 2025, residents of the downtown area may 
park their car, free of charge, in the Municipal Parking Garage 
on Thompson Place until 6:00 am on Tuesday January 21, 2025 
 

3. Derby City Hall will be closed on Monday January 20, 2025, in 
observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day. There is no delay in 
Trash and Recycling this week and the Transfer Station is open 
on Monday January 20, 2025. 
 

4. We encourage all residents to be safe and avoid going out 
during the storm and wish you a great remainder of your 
weekend. 
 

5. For more information, please visit www.derbyct.gov or City of 
Derby CT on Facebook. 
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